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Two Rivers Sand, Gravel & Reservoir Project 
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Bridget Seader <bseader45@yahoo.com> Wed, Jun 8, 2022 at 10:30 PM
To: rob.zuber@state.co.us

Mr. Zuber, 
Please accept this email as a point of concern and objection to Raptor Mining’s request for permits regarding the Two
Rivers Sand, Gravel & Reservoir Project.  

As a resident in the Dos Rios Neighborhood, I am concerned that our neighborhood wasn’t notified of a significant project
such as this, nor giving us the opportunity to learn more about the project and provide an opportunity to express our
concerns before it became a last minute effort.  The impact this project and ongoing business would have includes
increased traffic on a residential road, creating dust and increased noise, as well as making additional road maintenance
a probability. It would significantly effect and upset the wildlife that make their homes in this area, including many wild
turkeys, guineas, deer, bald eagles, and we’ve even seen bobcats and a great horned owl. 

I don’t know how this project might affect the river itself  but many hours were spent recently on this river, including efforts
to protect some endangered species.  

54th Street Road has already experienced increased traffic with drivers traveling through this corridor going too fast. Add
multiple big trucks to the mix with a limited ability to slow their speed  quickly would be disastrous to the wildlife that live
here!  

I would respectfully request your consideration of how this project will impact this area in hopes there may be better
options for Raptor Mining and the Two Rivers Sand, Gravel & Reservoir Project.  

Bridget Seader 
Dos Rios Neighborhood Resident 

Sent from my iPhone 

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Jun 9, 2022 at 8:36 AM
To: Bridget Seader <bseader45@yahoo.com>
Cc: Michael Cunningham - DNR <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Good morning.

Thank you for your interest in the Two Rivers Project.  Please see my attached letter.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276. 
Physical Address: 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address: 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216



6/9/22, 8:57 AM State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Two Rivers Sand, Gravel & Reservoir Project

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=962497745c&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1735130234576128298&simpl=msg-f%3A1735130234… 2/2

rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov 

[Quoted text hidden]

DRMS_Acknowledment_Letter_M20222013_Seader.pdf 
500K

mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us
http://drms.colorado.gov/
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=962497745c&view=att&th=18148e563a1ae5b3&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_l474hrot0&safe=1&zw

